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EDITORIAL NOTE

After 10 years the editorial team has changed. On 26 July 1994 the journal
office moved from Aberdeen to Stirling. The founding editor, A. G. Marshall,
and first deputy editor, M. D. Swaine, gave JTE a distinctive character and a
place in the ecological literature which we hope to maintain. In recent years,
H. Sabnis gave us much valuable assistance. To them, and the editorial board,
we are very grateful. This is also the opportunity to thank the many reviewers
of JTE papers over the last years, without whose contributions of expert and
critical advice JTE would not have achieved its present flourishing state. JTE
will continue to consider papers on fundamental and basic terrestrial and fresh-
water ecology of the tropics. Papers on marine, agricultural, strongly-applied,
management and conservation per se topics, however, are outwith the scope of
the journal.

D. M. Newbery
G. T. Koenen-Newbery
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